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Raszka Shelley

From: William Wilson <whwbsn@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 3:01 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Cc: Paula Rea Wilson

Subject: I oppose House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514.

TO:          Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee 
FROM:     William H. Wilson, MD 
                 3635 SW Corbett Ave 
                 Portland, OR 97239 
Date:        April 15, 2015 
 
I vigorously oppose the five new anti-predator bills in the Oregon Legislature: House Bills 3515, 

2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514.  
 
These bills represent an assault on Nature and on the wildness which we treasure in Oregon.  The 

large predators are state and national treasures, to be protected and revered. The do miniscule 

damage to our economy, many orders of magnitude less that than the livestock and meat 

industries which flagrantly waste water and energy while generating greenhouse gasses.  
  
House Bill 3515, which would prohibit Oregon from ever protecting gray wolves under the state 

Endangered Species Act, is simply obscene.  The other bills are equally cruel, tragic, and ill-

considered.   
 
Sincerely,  
William H. Wilson, MD 


